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Electronic medical records to make care better and safer at Victorian hospitals  

 

North Western Melbourne Primary Health Network (NWMPHN) welcomes the announcement of new 
funding to create a comprehensive electronic medical records system covering the Royal Women’s 
Hospital, the Peter MacCallum Cancer Centre and Melbourne Health. 

The Victorian Government is committing $124m to create the system, which will be able to be 
updated with a patient’s health information and shared across the three major health services in real 
time. The system will also be linked with the electronic records system already in place at the Royal 
Children’s Hospital. 

NWMPHN CEO Adjunct Associate Professor Christopher Carter said having such a system accessible at 
all major public hospital in the Parkville precinct would be a huge step forward for patient care in 
Melbourne.  

“Along with the My Health Record (MyHR) system, this has the potential to improve care transition, 
reduce errors and duplication, and greatly improve the experience of patients both in hospital and 
when they return to the community,” A/Prof Carter said. 

Results from the Royal Children’s Hospital show that the system had led to a substantial reduction in 
prescribing and administration errors, as well as cutting thousands of pathology tests and medical 
imaging examinations. 

“It’s clear that well implemented electronic medical records systems can save money, save time and 
even save lives,” A/Prof Carter said. “We now need to make sure this system is interoperable with 
MyHR and the primary care system, so people are able to get the best care wherever they are.” 



   

 

The full Victorian Government announcement is available here. For more information about MyHR 
and other digital health programs, please visit our website at nwmphn.org.au/health-systems-
capacity-building/digital-health/  

 

For all enquiries: 
Jeremy Kennett 
Communications Coordinator 

Phone: (03) 9347 1188  

Email:  jeremy.kennett@nwmphn.org.au  or  newsletter@nwmphn.org.au  
Web:  www.nwmphn.org.au 
 

Don’t forget to find us on:  

              @NWMelbPHN and on                http://www.facebook.com/nwmphn   or                linked in 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

While the Australian Government Department of Health has contributed to the funding of this material, the information contained 
in it does not necessarily reflect the views of the Australian Government and is not advice that is provided, or information that is 
endorsed, by the Australian Government. The Australian Government is not responsible in negligence or otherwise for any injury, 
loss or damage however arising from the use of or reliance on the information provided herein 

 

ABOUT PHNs  
Funded by the Commonwealth Department of Health, PHNs began operation on 1 July 2015 and 
are responsible for coordinating primary health care and facilitating improved health outcomes 
in their local community. Melbourne Primary Care Network operates the North Western 
Melbourne PHN. 

 

We acknowledge the peoples of the Kulin nation as the Traditional Owners of the land on which 
our work in the community takes place. We pay our respects to their Elders past and present. 
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